





## 1994 ATLP State Leadership Conference • April 7-9

Hosted by Leadership Waco and Leadership Waco Alumni Association

December 27, 1993

Wilma Mankiller, Chief Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, Oklahoma 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller,

James of the

atteris georges Reguls 94

Leadership Waco and the Leadership Waco Alumni Association is proud to be chosen to host the 1994 Association of Texas Leadership Programs State Leadership Conference on April 7, 8 and 9, 1994 at the Waco Hilton Hotel and the Waco Convention Center. The theme for this annual ocnference is "Facing the Crossroads of Leadership".

It is my honor to extend to you an invitation to attend our conference and to address our attendees. We would like to plan a session around you and the talk you would present to our conference on Leadership roles in our changing society. I understand from your secretary that the second weekend in April is the date of a standing meeting for you. Perhaps your calendar will be more open on Friday, April 8th.

The Association of Leadership Texas Programs (ATLP) is an organization of Community Leadership Programs from throughout the State, as well as graduates of these community leadership programs, and affiliate organizations. In our complex world of competing technologies, leadership is both vital and demanding. Every situation requires a different response. Leadership training becomes ad hoc; past successes do not necessarily prepare leaders to face the intricate situations of today not to mention tomorrow's challenges. Today's leader must ask questions about who we are, and how we can position ourselves to be competitive in the immediate and distant future. These thoughts and ideas will be areas we wish to explore at the 1994 Texas Leadership Conference. We invite you to address our gathering with a speech of 30 to 45 minutes in length and time allowed for questions and answers.

Thank you for giving careful consideration to our request for your valuable time and expertise. I will call your office in a few days to discuss the conference as well as your specific needs regarding fee requirements and accommodation needs. Leadership Waco is very excited to be hosting this outstanding conference in 1994 and we look forward to having you as our special guest.

Sincerely,

Janet M. Corum

ATLP Conference Chair

Linda Beasley, Vice-President Waco Chamber of Commerce Leah Jackson, President, Leadership Waco Assistant Dean, Baylor Univ. School of Law

